
 

 

 
 
 
Bulletin 5            July 31, 2024 

Local Procedures – Modification  

Following approval by the IGC Bureau, the Local Procedures have a 

modification made to section 4.1.1 b.  The updated Local Procedures are 

V4.2 dated the 30 July, 2024 and are on the Championship website 

(https://wgc2024uvalde.com/contestants-center/documents-and-

downloads/). 

 

The reason for the change is that in some gliders, two flight computers 

with embedded AH capability are already installed.  This change allows 

pilots who would like to be able to use their own portable devices as 

primary or secondary Flight Recorder to do so, but requires all logs to be 

submitted daily. 

 

Sailplanes with MoP 

A reminder for all competitors that are flying a sailplane with a Means of Propulsion 

(MoP) you must take-off, run your engine and turn in primary and secondary logger 

files as per Section 5.4.d of Annex A to Section 3 – Gliding. 

Scorer Message to Team Captains 
Scoring has asked us to share the following message for team captains: 

 

PLEASE HELP US GET IT RIGHT THE FIRST TIME. 

https://wgc2024uvalde.com/contestants-center/documents-and-downloads/
https://wgc2024uvalde.com/contestants-center/documents-and-downloads/


 

When pilots come to their Sailplane Acceptance Check, please bring a usb stick, SD 

card, or other media with igc files from all of the following: 

• Primary logger 

• Secondary logger 

• Flarm 

• Extra logger 1 (see the change to local procedures above) 

• Extra logger 2 

 
It’s only by having a log file in hand that we absolutely know the manufacturer and 

serial # of the logger and what its role is (Primary, Secondary, Extra). 


	Local Procedures – Modification
	Sailplanes with MoP
	A reminder for all competitors that are flying a sailplane with a Means of Propulsion (MoP) you must take-off, run your engine and turn in primary and secondary logger files as per Section 5.4.d of Annex A to Section 3 – Gliding.
	Scorer Message to Team Captains

